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The report is late because there was further consultation required with the Director of 

Place and Sustainability. 

 

 

 

The report is too urgent to await the next meeting because there is a need to begin the 

staff selection process in February and begin working to the structure in May 2012. 

This will allow the budget savings associated with the sharing of the Regulatory 

Service to be achieved within this financial year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Head of Local Democracy & Member Services concurs with the admission of this item.  

 

 

 


